
Tuesday 7th May 2024

Full Time, AM & PM Nursery Parents Event

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to invite you to attend a parent event celebrating our topic on Magical Kingdoms. You can read a magical
story to your child and enjoy a cup cake that they have magically baked for you. It’s a non uniform day so please dress
your child in a witch or wizard costume.

This event will be held on Thursday 16th May 2024 at 11:00 am for am/all day pupils and 15:00 for pm/all day pupils.

Looking forward to seeing you then,

Yours sincerely,

The Nursery Team.


